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Ken McCullough is a fairly new Superintendent, and the first one we have had 
at the meter shop. In his quest to make the meter shop perform at its highest 
level for our Customer Owners and the employees in that department, he is 
constantly looking for ways to improve communication. Recently Ken was talking 
to our Line Superintendents about their quarterly East/West Superintendents 
meeting with statewide PUD supervisors. Ken took the idea of that meeting and 
started reaching out to PUDs across the state to gauge interest in creating a 
similar meeting for the Meter groups. He received a very positive response and 
single handedly organized, started and hosted the first of those meetings here 
at Chelan. This was a great experience for all that attended and built a 
network of folks to help each other and their respective utilities. This will prove 
to be a very valuable partnership across all PUDs in Washington, and benefit 
Chelan PUD into the future. 
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